
 

 

 

 

 

NOTIFICATION OF AWARD OF TENDER (COMPETITIVE BIDDING) 

 

22nd July 2025 

This is to notify the public of the award of tender on Borehole Drilling in Matuaa West Village, 

Mikuyuni Sublocation in Kibwezi West Sub-County to Green Environ Engineering LTD through 

a competitive bidding process as detailed below: - 

Justification for the Awarding: 

The decision was made based on the company’s successful meeting of the following requirements: - 

• Mandatory/ statutory requirements 

• Provision of a bid bond 

• Good team composition and qualifications 

• Adhered to the technical requirements and qualifications 

• Offered a competitive financial proposal    

Transparency and Compliance: 

This tender award is in line with the provisions of Fadhili procurement policies, which allow for 

competitive bidding. We are committed to transparency and accountability in our procurement 

processes.  

Fadhili has also engaged a consultant to provide oversight, support, and supervision from the design, 

implementation, and completion phases. 

We believe this award will effectively address Fadhili’s needs and contribute to the public interest.  

Sincerely, 

The Chairman, Procurement Committee 

Fadhili Trust 

P.O. Box 244 – 00511 

Kajiado 

Email; procurement@fadhilitrust.org; CC; info@fadhilitrust.org 
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